

## Meeting 4 Minutes (7/26/21)

1. General updates
  - a. Our request for a grant from nationals was denied. Hopeful for next year.
  - b. Puckett has a brother willing to create an app for us.
    - i. Let us know if you have any ideas or additional features for the app
2. Update from committee
  - a. **Course Marshal:** 6 potential vendors. Trying to do a variety of food: Caribbean, seafood, wings, ice cream, etc.
  - b. **PR/Registration:** medal and shirt design proof
    - i. Any edits?
      1. Maybe "Noles", "Chiefs", outline of Doak, or something else on the other sleeve
        - a. Avoid logos we can't use because of licensing
  - c. **Director:** Sponsor calls have been going well. The old route will remain the same as before.
    - i. We would like to try to add something along the route to differentiate it from the previous year. (Ex. having garnet and gold guys come out or football players.) Let us know if you have any more ideas.
3. New tasks or continuation.
  - a. **PR:** Start reaching out to different chapters, radio stations, campus icons (President, Golden Girls, football team, etc.), and stadium management about game day advertising. Start posting a little more on social media.
    - i. Feel free to share posts when they are made
  - b. **Registration:** Keep working on the in-person and virtual race pack design, stickers, and other materials.
  - c. **Volunteer:** Keep working on Nike designs
  - d. **Sponsor:** Continue sponsor calls
  - e. **Course Marshal:** Contact FSU PD
4. Questions from committee
  - a. **(Malik)** What do y'all think is the best platform for communication? Band app?
    - i. Band app or Slack. Don't use Messenger. Band app would be good for easy attendance.
5. Closing Remarks
  - a. Let us know if you need help with anything. Felecia will be available a lot these next couple of weeks!
  - b. Let us know if you have any ideas even if it's not pertaining to your specific position!